
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NORTHBOUND SR 37 LANE CLOSURE FROM TAPP ROAD TO SR 45 
Right lane needed for ramp construction  

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Oct. 7, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation alerts 
motorists that beginning Monday, October 9, the right lane of northbound SR 37 will be closed 
from south of Tapp Road to just south of SR 45. The closure is expected to last approximately 
four weeks. 
 
While the SR 37 northbound lane is closed, crews will be constructing and paving the new Tapp 
Road ramp lanes.  They will also be cleaning and preparing existing foundations in anticipation 
of installing new lighting devices and roadway signage. 

INDOT urges motorists to be aware of the new traffic pattern, drive safely and follow the posted 
45 mph speed limit during the closure.  

 
### 

 
 
Contact: 
Andy Dietrick 
I-69 Section 5 
(812) 727-5796 
adietrick@indot.in.gov 
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